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To Whom it may concern: 

It has come to my attention that development around the area called Giant Rock is threatening access to the area for outdoor life
and adventure. This has me very concerned and disappointed that an area as beautiful and historic as this faces development, and
thus closure to the public. The area around Giant Rock and other areas surrounding it, such as Johnson Valley, have been
recreating locations for thousands of people for many years. Hampering the ability of those to recreate in these areas is not the
American way. 

The area also has shown significant historical presence with the speritual believes of the Native Americans, and current religious
beliefs. Furthermore it is also the home to the worlds largest free standing boulder. 

In conclusion, please reconsider Giant Rock as being prime real estate "in the middle of nowhere" as it really is not since people
do recreate there and call it their vacation spot.


